Camden Council
Planning Department
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

7t February 2019

To whom it may concern

RE: Cover Letter, Listed Building Consent for Flat 1, 63 Albert Street, London NW1 7LX

I would like to inform you that | will be travelling with no access to my drawing package between 22" March
and 7t April 2019.

If you would like to view the property, | would suggest we meet on site prior me being away.

You can contact me best on my email:

| look forward to hearing from you in due course.

Kind regards,

Valentine Bancroft

Valentine Bancroft
Electronically transmitted






